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Call for applications for Master in Public Health (MPH), 2020-21, BRAC University 

 
 
 

BRAC is the world’s largest, leading development organization dedicated to poverty 
alleviation and empowerment of the poor. Initiated in Bangladesh in 1972, BRAC now 
operates in 11 countries across Asia, Africa and the Americas. To counter poverty and 
promote social empowerment, BRAC strategically integrates development programs in 
microfinance, agriculture, health, education, human rights and legal aid, community 
empowerment and more. 
 
The BRAC James P. Grant School of Public Health is launching an international call for 
applications for the Master of Public Health (MPH) program for the academic year 2020-21, 
at the BRAC University, Dhaka, Bangladesh. 
 
Committed and passionate candidates who are interested in transformative public health 
learning in a developing world country context, are invited to apply.   
 
Application procedure 

 
Qualified and interested applicants will find all necessary information in the attached 
Prospectus and may submit their application to 
http://www.bracjpgsph.org/index.php/mph/admission/forms. 
 
Application deadline for international students is 1st July 2019, and the 16th MPH batch will 
start on January 25, 2020. 
 
For inquiries, please contact saifulir@brac.ac.bd 
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